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A

VVTA’S TWO WEEK CONTINUATION OF

FORT IRWIN ‘ON BASE’ SHUTTLE
Effective March 3", 2014

VVTA notified riders earlier this month that we planned to discontinue the
“on-base” shuttle on Monday, March 3, 2014. As of today, the Fort Irwin
staff has not finalized a solution to provide continued shuttle service,
however we have been assured that they are still working on an alternate
shuttle service for bus riders.

In order to not impact our riders, we have agreed to continue the VVTA
shuttle service for an additional two weeks through 14 March 2014. It is
our hope that this will allow the Fort Irwin staff to finalize a solution.

As stated in the previous alert, VVTA cannot subsidize the shuttle services
and rider fares must cover all operating costs.

VVTA thanks NTC commuters in advance for their continued support of
this important commuter service. We will keep you informed of
developments as they occur.

If you have any questions or concerns you can call our Routing &
Scheduling at 760-948-3030.
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